
From: Molly Appel 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: public comment for 8/20 board meeting 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:33:48 PM 
Attachments: Outlook-4jc1gyoc.png 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   

Greetings, 

I'm writing implore you to institute a vaccination mandate for students to attend in-person 
school. 

Please do not give into the disinformation campaigns about vaccinations that are taking 
advantage of the vulnerable - taking advantage of our fear and panic and desire to find a quick 
return to normal. 

Every decision we make that does not prioritize the welfare of our community extends the 
length and impact of this pandemic. 

Many thanks for your careful consideration, 
Molly Appel, Assistant Professor at Nevada State College 
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